
(Date) 
 
Re: Big Basin Water Company, AL 83 -W 2023 General Rate Case 
 
 
Dear Big Basin Water Company and California Public Utilities Commission, 
 
I am writing to reject the proposed water rate increase of 55.59% requested 
by Big Basin Water Company in Advice Letter 83-W dated December 20, 
2022, and described in the Notice of Proposed Rate Increase letter mailed 
to customers on March 18. 
 
As a customer of Big Basin Water Company, I understand additional funds 
are needed to continue operating the water system. However, I disagree 
with the amount of the increase: instead of the 55.59% Big Basin Water is 
requesting, I think the rate they should be granted is __ %. 
 
I hope that the CPUC will carefully evaluate this proposal and make a 
decision that is in the best interests of the community. 
 
Sincerely, 


